Mg. Ruth H. Bock

Project Coordinator, Home Care Tean
Chiidren’s Hospital National Medical Center
111 Michigan Avenus, H.¥.

Waeshiugton, D.L. 20010

Dear Ms. Bock:

Thank vou for your letter concaerning the Home Care Project at
Children's Hospital Nastionsl Medical Center. I enjoyed learalag
more adout your project and its approach to care of the
chrontecally 111 c¢hild. Your 4discusaion of the {ssues, the lack
of cemmunity resources, and the rescarch needs struck sgeveral
respensive chords. There is wuch that remains to be accomplished
in the dJevelopmeanl of support services for fawilies with handi-
cepped children.

The Office for Haternal amd Child Health {8 supportiang two
research projects in this area. One project fs looking at the
policy i{ssueg &n the care of the chronically 11} chifid. ™any of
the issues yoa ralse are being studied. The other project is
researchinz a home care program in an urban area. Beth of these
projecta are scheduled for cowpletion thig year. You mav want
te contact Vince L. Butching, M.0., Uirector, Office for
Haternal aand Child Hesalth, for sdditional information. He can
be resched at 301~-443-2170.

We hope to hold & workshop on community resources for the
handicapped child, with particular emphasis on the resplirator-
dependent {nfant, sometime next winter. I will keep you
inforaed of our plans.

Sincerely yours,

/8/ C. Everett Koop, ¥.D-

Cs Everett FKoop, M.D.
Surgeonn General
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